
Aylsham High School maths department homework policy 

 

Year 7:   

Homework is given out as a half termly booklet for all the classes in the year. 

Each homework will be set on a fortnightly basis with 2 weeks set aside for the students to 

complete the task. QR codes, which are linked to the website, will help any students who can’t 

understand/access a question. From here, the website gives a video explanation of each 

topic/question. 

Pupils are also encouraged to speak to their teacher or attend maths club if they need further 

assistance. Questions on the homework will be linked to half termly tests and EOY exams. 

The teacher will set aside approximately half a lesson to mark and go through the homework. 

 

Years 8 and 9: 

Homework is given out as a half termly booklet split into W1/E1/W2/E2 given higher booklets 

and W3/E3/W4/E4 given foundation booklets.  

Each homework will be set on a fortnightly basis with 2 weeks set aside for the students to 

complete the task. QR codes, which are linked to the website, will help any students who can’t 

understand/access a question. From here, the website gives a video explanation of each 

topic/question. 

Pupils are also encouraged to speak to their teacher or attend maths club if they need further 

assistance. Questions on the homework will be linked to half termly tests and EOY exams. 

The teacher will set aside approximately half a lesson to mark and go through the homework. 

Year 10: 

Homework is given out as a booklet for the whole year. B1-B4 will work on a higher level 

booklet whilst the rest of the groups will complete a foundation booklet. 

Each homework will be set on a fortnightly basis with 2 weeks set aside for the students to 

complete the task. Pupils are encouraged to look at the A Star Learning - Maths Revision for High 

School Students website as each topic set will have links to a video explanation. 

Pupils are also encouraged to speak to their teacher or attend maths club if they need further 

assistance. Questions on the homework will be linked to half termly tests and EOY exams. 

The teacher will set aside approximately half a lesson to mark and go through the homework. 
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Year 11: 

A past exam paper is normally given out on a fortnightly basis with 2 weeks set aside for the 

pupils to complete this. 

Pupils are also encouraged to speak to their teacher or attend maths club if they need further 

assistance. All the topics, with video explanations, can be found on our A Star Learning - Maths 

Revision for High School Students website. 

A half-full lesson will be given to going through the paper. 

If pupils do not bring their homework on the designated day (which will always be the same 

day in the fortnight) they will be given another chance to hand it in. Failing that they will be 

asked to do a lunchtime detention with their teacher/HOD. 
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